
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
November 6, 2007 
 
TO:   Jeffery Millington, Director 
  Laura Scholl, Manager Telecommunications 
  Casey Coleman, Technical Consultant 
 
FROM: Public Service Commission 
  Sandy Mooy 
 
RE:  In the Matter of Qwest Corporation’s Request for Approval of a Stipulation 
  Regarding Certain Performance Indicator Definitions and Qwest Performance 
  Assurance Plan, Docket No. 07-049-31 
 
 
 The Commissioners have reviewed the Division’s October 16, 2007, Memorandum. The 
Commission requests the Division keep the Commission informed of the work done with the 
ROC through at least quarterly reports (beginning January, 2008) and on a significant 
development/action point basis as such may occur. The Commissioners believe the work done 
with the ROC will provide useful information and help determine what action the Commission 
may follow to ultimately rule upon Qwest’s Request. 
 
 
cc: George Baker Thomson, Jr. 
      Jim Farr 
      Qwest Corporation 
GW#55241 


